
 

 

Learning and Teaching Divine Principle Lectures Workshop 
 
Matthew Huish 
March 2, 2018 
 

Would you like to become a Divine Principle lecturer and enable people to have a rebirth experience? Do 

you have a passion for teaching? Do you have a desire to share the truth with others? If so, you are invited 

to a Divine Principle Workshop in Cleeve House on 25th to 30th March 

 

 
 

An opportunity to practice teaching and to learn about workshop management. 

 

Reduced fees for applicants 

 

For information contact: 

 

Carlo carlozaccarelli@ gmail,com 

 

Ed staceybuilders@ yahoo.co,uk 

 

  


